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Friday, March 18, 2022 (updated)

Ritsumeikan University Career Center

Dear Students,

Due to the change to “Level 2” in the BCP level of the university on Tuesday, March 22,
2022, we will resume providing “face-to-face” individual consultations from Tuesday,
March 29 (reservations will be accepted from Tuesday, March 22).

“Face-to-face” individual consultations at Osaka-Umeda Campus will also be
available

Please be reminded all individual consultations by "online", "telephone", and "face-to-
face" will continue to require advance reservations from the Career Center website.

If you would like to make an urgent consultation such as canceling a job offer, please
contact the Career Center of your campus by phone first.

Requests When Entering the Career Center

1. Please be sure to wear a mask. If you have not worn it for unavoidable reasons, please
contact the reception.

2. Make sure to disinfect your hands and fingers with alcohol solution. Have the card
reader read your student ID card. Also, if a thermometer is installed, please measure
your temperature when entering the room. We do not allow entry if you have a fever

0of 37.5 °C or higher,

3. After entering the room, follow the guidance notice and instructions from staff
members. Please refrain from conversations between students. Staying in the carrier
center for a long time is also prohibited.

4. Your cooperation with efforts to avoid droplet infection and close contact would be
appreciated.



